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Oregon’s mail-in ballot system is one of its great success stories.  It helps ALL 

Oregon citizens to fulfill their responsibility to vote in our free and fair elections. There 

is no history of any significant fraud or misuse of the system.  The purpose of SB 210 

is clearly to create obstacles to exercising our right to vote.  Since the Trump 

administration knows that its executive order on voting is unconstitutional, it is trying 

to intimidate Oregonians into surrendering our constitutional right to determine our 

own highly effective voting procedures. Please support ALL Oregonian citizens by 

voting NO on SB210 


